
 
 
 

       24th December 2021 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
To tie in with National Christmas Jumper Day, we are 
encouraging the children to come to school in festive 
wear, Friday 10th December 2021. This event is taking 
place to support the work of the Save the Children charity 
and we would very much like to support them this 
Christmas (with your help). 
 
The children are welcome to bring a donation and wear 
either a Christmas jumper or t-shirt, with their normal 
school trousers/skirt, to school. 
 
Of course, we are not asking anyone to go out and buy a 
new jumper or t-shirt, if you do not have one, why not get 
creative with tinsel and baubles on an old jumper. 

Many thanks, 

 
       

Westdale Junior 
School 

 

 
 


